

Make-A-Wish® P.O. Box 97104 Washington, D.C. 20090-7104 (800) 722-WISH wish.org

Heavenly Brickks Charitable Fnd PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526-0721

May 18, 2021

Dear Friends,

I hope that you and your family are safe and healthy. Thank you so much for your recent additional gift on 04/27/2021. Your extraordinary generosity, especially during these challenging times, is helping Make-A-Wish bring strength, hope and transformation to children with critical illnesses every day.

Every gift you give touches the hearts and lives of wish kids across the country – and we cannot thank you enough. Right now, due to COVID-19 related postponements, more children are waiting for wishes than ever before. With your help, we can prepare today so that every child who has waited for a wish, since this health crisis hit, will receive their wish as soon as possible.

The wishes you help us grant make a meaningful, long-term impact on children with critical illnesses. In fact, research shows that a wish experience can significantly improve a child's quality of life and soothe their feelings of anxiety and fear.¹

Your support of Make-A-Wish Hudson Valley creates life-changing experiences for children and their families during some of their most difficult days.

Thank you again for being a part of our community. Together, we can $transform\ lives$, one wish at a $time^{sM}$.

Gratefully,

Richard K. Davis
President and Chief Executive Officer
Land tw Make-A-Wish America

P.S. Thank you for your additional gift to Make-A-Wish at this crucial time. You're truly helping to change the lives of our wish kids and their families forever.

Your contribution may be tax deductible. This letter will serve to confirm that no goods or services, were provided to you for this denation.

ACK_SUB_FYZI_CVD

The more than the manifold of the control of the co

and tanancs during some of their most arrange a con-

or copy regarity. Then it we was one transform lives.

President to the transfer with Make-A-Wish America